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Honoring distinguished students in the presence of the AAU
President 

In the presence of Prof. Ghaleb El Refae, AAU President, the Deanship of Student Affairs
celebrated the honoring of distinguished students for the first semester of the academic year
2021-2022.

The celebration included 34 students from different colleges and was organized at Al Ain
campus in the presence of Prof. Ibtehal Aburezeq- Vice President of Development and Follow
Up and the Dean of Student Affairs, and Deans.

Prof. El Refae congratulated the outstanding students and their families, pointing out that the
honoring ceremony for the outstanding students is one of the most important events that are
organized and to which the University pays great attention, in order to support and nurture the
outstanding students as the real wealth of the nation. He urged the students to make more
efforts to continue to excel, stressing that excellence requires intense efforts and serious work in
order to reach it, praising the role of parents in supporting their children with the appropriate
environment for creativity and diligence.

Prof. Ibtehal stressed on Al Ain University’s keenness to organize such an event, each



semester, which aims to encourage the students to continue their excellence and make more
effort in academic achievement.
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